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At Reservoir we truly value the partnership that
parents have with the school. We consider your input
to be a valuable tool that assists us to support your
child with their educational and social experiences. 

Parent Teacher interviews (get to know you chats) will
take place next Tuesday and Wednesday. On Compass
you can book a time slot for each of your children; this
is an excellent way to meet the teacher and discuss
suggestions, supports or concerns, so together we can
ensure that your child has a happy and productive
school experience. 

I look forward to a very rewarding and successful year
for our parents, staff and most importantly our
students.

Parent Teacher Interviews

Helen Miller
Principal
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Last week our students spent time regrouping with old
friends, forming new relationships and displaying
excellent learning behaviours. Our first two groups of
students received Achievement Awards or Student of
the Week awards. We also welcome many new faces
and I have been lucky enough to have spent some of
the first few days checking in with our many new
students.

How lovely to be back to normal!
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10TH FEBRUARY 2023

OUR WONDERFUL NEW PREPS EXPLORING IN 'INVESTIGATIONS'

Of course, our Prep students have arrived and are
extremely well settled into their new classrooms; they
even joined the rest of the school at assembly on
Friday.

Welcoming Preps

In moving around the
school, it’s fantastic to see
the wonderful supports and
learning tasks that we offer.
It’s terrific to know that our
staff are working hard to
ensure that all our students
are thriving in an
environment that values
and celebrates learning and
encourages gratitude and
self-esteem.



UPCOMING SCHOOL CALENDAR

Tuesday 14th February Year 3/4 Swimming Begins

Tuesday 14th - Wednesday 15th
February

Parent Teacher Interviews

Wednesday 1st March Family Night

Friday 3rd March Athletics Day - Edwardes Lake

Monday 6th March School Photos Day

Friday 10th March Curriculum Day (No School)

Monday 13th March Labour Day (No School)

Friday 24th March National Ride to School Day

Friday 31st March Interschool Athletics

Thursday 6th April Last Day of Term 1 (2.30pm Early Finish)
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SUBWAY ORDERS

Subway lunches are available FRIDAYS ONLY.
All orders MUST be in THURSDAY morning. No late orders will be accepted.
Place completed ORDER FORM and CORRECT CHANGE (no change will be given) in envelope and
return to classroom teacher Thursday morning.
Separate orders are required for each child.
Order forms and envelopes are available in classrooms for children to take home. 

Every Friday students have the opportunity to order a Subway lunch. 
The order will be received in the classroom in time for their morning eating time (11 am).

Please find attached this year's Subway Lunch Order Form.  
 
Please note the following:

IMPORTANT REMINDERS
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If students need to leave school early,we ask that parents/carers please callthe office on 9460 5798 to let us knowahead of time. To minimise disruptionto classes, these are the available earlypick up times:
11 AM, 11.40 AM, 1.40 PM or 2.30 PM

For health reasons, we cannot allow students

to share food. Sometimes parents send along

celebratory "goodies" for all members of their

child's class. Please do not do this. If a child

brings food to share, we will look after it but

send it home at the end of the day.

Sharing Food Is Not Allowed
Early Pick Ups

Mobile phones and smart watches are not
allowed during school hours. Students are
able to bring them to school but they must be
dropped off at the front office before school
begins. They can then pick them up from the
front office once school finishes for the day.

Mobile Phones & Smart Watches



 




 




 




 




 




 




 




 




 




 




 




 






 




 




 




 

SMILE SQUAD
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Dear Parents/Carers,



The smile squad will be coming to our school on Monday 27th of February.



What is Smile Squad?
This initiative is led by the Department of Health and Dental Health Services Victoria with input and
support from the Department of Education and Training. It provides free dental care to all Victorian

primary and secondary government school students.



How does it work?
If you would like your child to be seen by Smile Squad, please complete the consent form. You can do
this by following the QR code below which will link you to an electronic consent form or following this

link https://dentalhealthservicesvictoria.snapforms.com.au/form/sdp-consent-form 

Once completed your child will be added to the list. Your child will also bring home a free dental pack
which includes a toothbrush, toothpaste and some oral health information.



Consent forms will need to be completed as soon as possible to ensure your child is added to the list.



The Smile Squad will be at our school to begin examinations on Monday 27th of February. 

All follow up treatment will take place in a dental van at school once parents/carers have been
notified of the treatment required.



This is a great opportunity for your child to receive some free dental care.



Please feel welcome to contact me if you have any questions.



Regards,

Connie Williams

https://dentalhealthservicesvictoria.snapforms.com.au/form/sdp-consent-form


10th February – Group 1
For demonstrating Getting Along and Organisation

during their first lesson in the STEM room. Keep it up!



Congratulations to the following students, who were
presented with Achievement Awards:

Group 1: Ned W
Group 2: Audrey N
Group 3: Miller M
Group 4: Maxine A
Group 5: Tilly H
Group 6: Ray C
Group 7: Laura M
Group 8: Elijah A
Group 9: Chloe G
Group 10: Hiba K
Group 12: Shaan S
Group 13: Toby M
Group 14: Jacob W

Achievement Awards - 3rd February
Congratulations to the following students, who were
presented with Student of the Week Awards:

Group 1: Miles J-W
Group 2: Aaron C
Group 3: Hania H
Group 4: Rose B
Group 5: Ambrose N
Group 6: Shreyasi D
Group 7: All of Group 7
Group 8: Evie F
Group 9: Matteo P
Group 10: Alexander W
Group 12: Veronica N
Group 13: Jamal K
Group 14: Aaliyah M

Student of the Week Awards -  3rd February

STUDENT AWARDS

Reservoir Primary School is on Facebook
Please ‘Like’, ‘Follow’ and ‘Share’ 

www.facebook.com/reservoirprimaryschool 
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'YOU CAN DO IT' AWARD
3rd February – Group 5

For a school record at being ready and getting along
with amazing encouragement during P.E.

Congratulations to the following students, who were
presented with Achievement Awards:

Group 1: Hannah B
Group 2: Lucy C
Group 3: Felix C
Group 4: Jayden Y
Group 5: Zahra A-S
Group 6: Veda C
Group 7: Adam N
Group 8: Thien N
Group 9: Pippa G
Group 10: Eric H
Group 12: Siddhant B
Group 13: Natalie C
Group 14: Aarav P

Achievement Awards - 10th February
Congratulations to the following students, who were
presented with Student of the Week Awards:

Group 1: Elliott H
Group 2: Albaraa A
Group 3: Scarlett W
Group 4: Isabella B
Group 5: Chelsea M
Group 6: Daniel J
Group 7: Khaya M
Group 8: Lotte T
Group 9: Anna R
Group 10: Fergus C
Group 12: Manreet B
Group 13: Mohammed A
Group 14: Jomore A

Student of the Week Awards -  10th February

https://www.facebook.com/reservoirprimaryschool
https://www.facebook.com/reservoirprimaryschool



